6th Annual
FAMILY HOLIDAY

TOY DRIVE .

This year our house has been a "Home away from home™

to almost 600 families. Each of these families will be invited
to attend our annual holiday party in December

and each child that attends will receive a gift from Santa.

Monday, December 4th - Wednesday, December 13th,
we will be accepting new, unwrapped toy donations
for boys and girls ages birth to 18, between 10:00am and 6:00pm.

For more infomation, please contact:
e ' Jennifer O’Donnell, Director of Operations
~~) - L § at (562)285-4302 jodonnell@rmhcsc.org.
' We appreciate your support!
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